

NRC NEWS

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Office of Public Affairs Telephone: 301/415-8200 Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

E-mail: opa.resource@nrc.gov Site: www.nrc.gov Blog: http://public-blog.nrc-gateway.gov

No. 11-069 April 25, 2011

ONLINE REGISTRATION OPEN FOR FUEL CYCLE INFORMATION EXCHANGE, JUNE 7-8 IN ROCKVILLE, MD.

Online registration is open for the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's 6th Annual Fuel Cycle Information Exchange (FCIX), to be held June 7-8 in Rockville, Md.

The theme for this year's FCIX is "Collaboration and Information Sharing in the Nuclear Fuel Cycle." Topics include emergency preparedness and incident response; inspection and oversight of fuel cycle facilities; licensing and regulatory issues; security and safeguards; and long-term storage and reprocessing of spent nuclear fuel.

The FCIX will run from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. each day, at the Legacy Hotel and Meeting Centre, 1775 Rockville Pike, Rockville, Md. More information about the conference, including online registration, is available on the NRC website at http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/conference-symposia/fcix.html.